
Terminal Busto Arsizio-Gallarate

Instructions for drivers

The Busto Arsizio-Gallarate terminal has adopted a series of anti-contagion 

measures in compliance with current regulations. Drivers are required to 

strictly observe the below instructions, the sign and notices present and the 

indications of Hupac personnel.

1. Access to the terminal is forbidden to people with fever symptoms or who have 

come into contact with people infected by coronavirus

2. It is mandatory to wear the mask provided by the employer

3. It is mandatory for the driver to remain in the driver's cab when entering the 

terminal and during check-in operations of the unit

4. For the handling of objects and documents and the use of snack and beverage 

vending machines, drivers are invited to use gloves and disinfectant material 

provided by Hupac

5. It is mandatory to observe at least 1 meter distance from all those present

6. The entrance of maximum 2 people is allowed at the same time at the counters

7. One person at a time is allowed to enter the services and the refreshment room

8. We remind you that it is forbidden to take photographs or video footage on the 

entire terminal area.
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